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Comments: I have been utilizing the CNF for almost 30years. Having motorized access to these areas is what

makes Alaska unique. It's also a way of life for many of us Alaskans and their families. Every year it seems like

the motorized usage areas is getting smaller and smaller. I am fearful that my kids will not be able to raise their

kids with the enjoyment of the CNF. There is so much public land to be shared amongst everyone, it seems

asinine to take land away from a particular group. Especially since there is already rules and regulations

governing our usage. 

 

The closure of more land would be a severe injustice to the young and future children of this state. Thank you for

your time and you reconsiderating of future land closer!


